Gall for International Solidarity with
the Federation of General Workers Myanmar

Since the military dictatorship was re-established in Myanmar on
February 1, 2021, violence and oppression are a daily occurrence.
Among others the working conditions have become even worse than
they already were before the coup. Several unions and NGOS have
been declared illegal, like the Federation of General Workers
Myanmar (FGWM), whom we have been working with for years.

Despite the hardships FGWM keeps organising safe houses for their
members in hiding, finances trainings and educational projects in
the field of labour, and Supports workers to get organised at their
workplaces. At the same time they continue to struggle against the
fascist regime, fight for a new constitution and the liberation of all
political prisoners.

Those activities cost money! Money the federation currently does not
have. But we want to stand by their side. With your contribution you

assist the work of the FGWM and therefore directly workers who have
joined the resistance.

Dare to fight - Dare to win!

Check out firefund.net/fawmsolidarity to find out how you can contribute.

Gontact us: info@fgwm-solidarity.org




